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Subject: CNTT post contract committee

From: "Brickhouse, Nancy W" <nbrick@UDel.Edu>
Date: 11/3/2013 7:28 AM

To: "Galileo, Deni S" <dgalileo@UDel.Edu>

Dear Deni,

| appreciate you giving names for individuals to serve on a committee to sort out the academic vs. employee benefit issues
for CNTT faculty. |just received the recommendations from the AAUP as well. | am concerned that both the Faculty Senate
and the AAUP submitted names that if left unquestioned would lead to committees that do not reflect the diversity of our
faculty. To be frank, 100% of the recommendations from both the Faculty Senate and the AAUP are faculty who are also
white males. 5/6 are from the College of Arts and Sciences. It seems important to me that the composition of this
committee reflect the diversity of our faculty. | have expressed a similar concern to the AAUP. Can you please reconsider
your appointments to facilitate the creation of a committee that represents the diversity of our faculty?

Thanks for your help on this.

Best,

Nancy

Nancy Brickhouse, Ph.D.
Deputy Provost
University of Delaware
Newark, DE 19716

11/6/2013 9:18 AM



